
 

 

 
 
 
 

24 March 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
WEAR A HAT DAY – 26 MARCH 2021 
 
Wear A Hat Day is one of the UK’s most celebrated brain tumour awareness and research fundraising events.   
 
Despite the challenges of COVID-19, Wear A Hat Day is perfectly timed this year to become a huge 
Nationwide event, bringing hope and inspiring the nation like never before.  This year the event is celebrating 
Key Workers who have played a pivotal role throughout the pandemic, going above and beyond in the most 
unprecedented of circumstances. 
 
Cleeve Meadow is taking part in the fundraising event by offering staff and students the opportunity to Wear 
a Hat to school on Friday.  This can be a hat of any design.  The student wearing the most 
original/handmade/funny hat will be awarded a Certificate by their Class Teacher. 
 
 A “Know Your Hats” quiz will take place and the student with the highest scores (from each group) will be 
awarded with a Certificate. 
 
There will also be an opportunity for staff and students to purchase a Hat Badge for £1 and a Wristband for 
£2. 
 
I attach some information sheets however if you would like any further information about the Wear A Hat 
Day please visit www.wearahatday.org. 
 
Your support will help fund vital campaigning and research. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.wearahatday.org/

